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Energy Risk Management is granted Investment Firm license by the Danish Financial 
Supervisory Authority. 
 
Kolding, 14 May 2025. Since the company was established, the activities have expanded, and 
the primary focus is now on financial products and services within the energy sector. Therefore, 
becoming a licensed investment firm is a natural step – both to secure the company’s long-
term success and to demonstrate clearly to clients and partners that the company has the 
strength to meet all financial and administrative requirements set by the Danish Financial 
Supervisory Authority (FSA) in connection with energy and currency trading. 
 
“Prior to the approval, we carried out months of work to ensure compliance with all the 
requirements for regulation under the FSA,” says the company’s Head of Finance, Christian Lind 
Rathcke, and continues: “There are specific requirements for the company’s policies, 
procedures, capital and liquidity, solvency, and a range of regulatory reporting obligations. Risk 
management is also a critical part of the criteria for being an investment firm. These are 
requirements we are happy to meet, as we know they strengthen our company in the long 
term,” concludes Christian. 
 
Managing Director Hans Erik Hjulmand Christensen adds: “We are incredibly proud to announce 
that we have received approval from the Danish FSA as a licensed investment firm as it is a 
strong endorsement of our company and a key step in our long-term growth strategy. The 
approval marks an important milestone in our development and highlights our commitment to 
delivering professional and reliable financial services to our clients. As a young company, we 
have experienced significant growth in the number of customers and partners we collaborate 
with, and this regulatory approval substantially strengthens our position in the market. A big 
thank you to the entire team who worked hard to get us to this point. Now, we feel well-
prepared for further growth and expanded activities,” concludes Hans Erik. 
 
The company’s new official name is Energy Risk Management Fondsmæglerselskab A/S, with 
the secondary name Energy Risk Management Investment Firm, as the company has a 
significant number of international activities. 
 
For more information about our new status as an investment firm and the services we offer, 
please visit our website at www.energyriskmanagement.dk or contact us at jfj@ermh.dk / +45 
92 82 52 25 (Jette Frydenlund Jørgensen). 
 
About Energy Risk Management Investment Firm A/S 
We are a team of experienced experts in financial risk management related to energy price 
and currency market fluctuations. Our services include financial hedging tools that help 
mitigate exposure to price volatility — for both conventional and renewable energy sources as 
well as currencies. We offer tailored solutions, daily general market updates, and have a team 
of seasoned professionals ensuring high quality and expertise in all the products and services 
we provide. 
 
 
 


